
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…16/10/2023 

 

** Evidence Me login details have been sent by email. 

Please check your junk folder if you don’t receive it. ** 
 

We have noticed that some parents have not logged into the Boom 

Reader app yet. If you are having any problems with this, please speak 

to your class teacher. Boom Reader is where your child’s reading 

activity is logged. We ask that you read with your child 4 times a week 

and log at least 1 read a week. Thank you. 

 

The photos from our visit from the Firefighters are now on the school 

website – parent tab/whole school gallery. 

 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: All About Me!   

During this topic we will be getting to know each other and finding out about our new 

friends and school. 

 

Theme for the week: This week we will be focussing on Black History Month. The 

children will be learning about Martin Luther King Jr and his dream for the world. 

They will be creating their own dreams for Reception. We will also be sharing the book 

“I’m Going to be a Princess” by Stephanie Taylor, which is a delightful story about 

being anything we want when we grow up. We will also be looking at the story of 

sisters Kirsten and Aiyven who showed resilience to follow their dream to be authors. 

 

Phonics: 

This week we will be recapping and consolidating all of the sounds and tricky words we 

have learnt so far. 

 

Maths: 

 



This week, we will be learning all about numbers 1,2 and 3 and how we can represent 

them in different ways. We will be using 5s frames, dice, numicon and other equipment 

to support their learning. 

 

Mindful Moment of the Week: 

This week’s mindful moment of the week is learning how to do a cat stretch with 

correct breathing. 

 
 

Additional notes and reminders 

Please note, Jellyfish and Starfish collect their Sounds Folders in on a Wednesday 

and Turtles in on a Thursday. Many thanks 

 

Please remember to put your child’s library book in their book bag on their class 

library day. Library days are as follows: 

 Turtles: Tuesday 

 Starfish: Thursday 

 Jellyfish: Monday   

 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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